
FACULTY SENATE ANNOUNCEMENTS 

5 December 2000 

We would like to ask that all Senators do the following to aid in reporting the minutes correctly: 

a. To aid in identification, please stand when recognized to speak on issues. 

b. To aid in clarification of motions, forms have been provided near each Senator. When making a 

motion or amendment, please fill out the form and forward it to the Chair of the Faculty. 

The Chancellor has approved the following resolution from the 14 November 2000, Faculty Senate 

meeting: 

00-28 Approval of the Fall 2000 Graduation Roster, including honors program graduates. 

00-29 Resolution supporting the International Programs. 

00-30 Policy on Requesting a Professional Leave of Absence. 

00-31 Interpretation to the ECU Faculty Manual, Appendix D, relating to the meaning of the phrase "spring 

term". 
00-32 Curriculum matters contained in the minutes of the 28 September 2000, and 12 October 2000, 

University Curriculum Committee meetings. 

The Center for Faculty Development is offering training sessions for direct peer classroom observation. 

These sessions will be on: 
Wednesday, January 24, 2001 from 2-5 in the General Classroom Building, room #1009 

Thursday, January 25, 2001 from 2-5 in Ragsdale , room #218A. 

These sessions are designed for faculty members who, in the Spring semester, will serve as observers or 

who will be observed using the Faculty Senate procedures and instrument. Faculty may register by phone 

(#6470) or email (claytond@mail.ecu.edu). 

Several University budget documents are now available for review in the Faculty Senate office. Those 

documents include the following: 

* 4999-2000 Annual Report of Results on UNC Management Flexibility 

* 2000-2001 Plan for expenditure of state appropriation carry-forward and estimated lapsed 

salaries and benefits 

* 2001-2003 Expansion Budget Request 

Speaking privileges have been granted to: 

Michele Sharp, Chair of the General Education Committee 

George Bailey, Chair of the Educational Policies and Planning Committee 

 


